September 18, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you of the purpose of Carl Hendrick’s participation in Stoneware’s webNetwork Customer
Advisory Council (CAC) on October 23 and 24, 2012. The purpose of the CAC is to bring together a select group of
Stoneware customers to provide feedback on our proposed roadmap, share ideas with other customers on
different implementations of the product, and serve as a sounding board for our management team on our vision
and strategy. We view this valuable customer feedback as a vital part of our strategy to improve our offerings, as
Mr. Hendrick is a thought leader in his role as Director of Technology at Clay County Schools. As part of the CAC,
Stoneware will provide travel to and from the event, as well as meals and lodging while Mr. Hendrick is at our
corporate headquarters. There is no requirement for Mr. Hendrick to provide any services to or on behalf of
Stoneware. No gifts or monetary benefits will be provided to Mr. Hendrick as a result of her attendance. We ask
for your approval for Mr. Hendrick to attend and assist us in improving our product offering.

Sincerely,
Stoneware, Inc.
Greg Tan , 11555 N Meridian Street #150

Carmel, |
Director of Marketing ‘ N 46032

Stoneware, Inc.

gtan@stone-ware.com

512-966-8697
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Subject: FW: Accepted from Waiting List: E-Rate Training in Atlanta

Accepted from Waliting List:

E-Rate Applicant Training in Atlanta, GA

et

Sally,

You are now accepted from the waiting list and are registered for the USAC Schools and
Libraries (E-rate) Fall Applicant Training in Atlanta, GA, on Thursday, October 18, 2012. Your
confirmation number is 9DOFAQF3.

If you do not plan to attend, please notify USAC: Cancel my Registration

Our reserved room block is almost full. If you are unable to reserve a room at the Atlanta
Renaissance Concourse Airport Hotel, try the Courtyard by Marriott Airport North or the
Residence Inn Airport North. Both hotels are 0.5 miles away from the training location and will
provide complimentary shuttle service to the training and the airport.

We look forward to seeing you in Atlanta!

If you have any special needs, including meal restrictions, please contact us. For more
information, visit the event information page or email USAC Training.




